
Dear Parents, Guardians, and Students of Little Axe Public School District, 
 
We will have another virtual day tomorrow, Wednesday, October, 28, 2020. Be safe and stay 
warm!  
 
We understand that there are teachers and students who do not have power or internet at this 
time due to the storms. Teachers will be understanding and work with their students when we 
return to school. Students should continue working on assignments, when possible, to lessen 
the work when we return.  


